
From: Paul Schlie [mailto:paul.schlie@harmonyenergyworks.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 2:04 PM 
To: Trottier, Jacqueline 
Cc: George Horrocks 
Subject: Re: DE 15-302, Residential Renewable Electric Rebate Program- Staff Recommendation 

Jacqueline, 

I hope, in the interest of "Simplification" as claimed to be a goal, the PUC will accept all 
previously filled out applications, in lieu ofrequiring all waste their time re-filling out newly 
simplified applications, albeit being limited whatever newly determined $/W rebate is embraced. 

Best regards, 

-paul-

On Thu, Oct 5, 2017 at 11 :48 AM, George Horrocks 
<george.horrocks@hannonyenergyworks.com> wrote: 
FYI-

devil in the details. 

Best regards, 

George Horrocks 
Harmony Energy Works Incorporated 
NABCEP PV Installer #032611-14 7 
603-926-3366 
603-512-3377 (cell) 
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